
 

 

 

 
Statement on the Private Visit of His Royal Highness The Prince to Pennsylvania  

 
It is with great pleasure we announce the forthcoming private visit of His Royal Highness 
The Prince of Kaharagia, to the Commonwealth of Pennsylvania. His Royal Highness will 
arrive in Pittsburgh on the evening of the 23rd of June and will remain there until the 
morning of the 25th of June. 
 
On the 25th of June, His Royal Highness will make a solemn visit to the historic site of 
Gettysburg to pay his respects before proceeding to Philadelphia, where he will reside from 
the evening of the 25th of June until the morning of Saturday, the 29th of June. 
 
During his stay, His Royal Highness is keen to seize the opportunity, where possible, to 
luncheon or dine with local Kaharagians or friends of the Principality. This visit 
underscores His Royal Highness's continued commitment to fostering bonds of friendship 
and mutual respect. 
 
The Royal Household appreciates the understanding of the public and the media in 
respecting the private nature of this visit. 
 
 

Detroit, 7 June 2024    


